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MILBORNE ST ANDREW
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING PARTY

                        MEETING HELD ON 15th September 2016
No. 23	IN THE VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE ROOM
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Present: Mike Brown (MB), Ronald Hogg (RH), Michael Hopper (MH), Quentin Miller (QM), Pam Shults (PS), and Jo Witherden (JW).
2. Apologies received from: Sue Cherry (SC), Susan Gould (SG), David Gould (DG), Georgina Carrington (GC).

3. The Minutes of Meeting No. 21 of the 7th July 2016 was approved with no amendments.

4. Matters Arising: As the expenditure on the Questionnaire was less than £1,000.00 and has been paid for by the Parish Council. It will not be allowed to claim for this in subsequent grant applications as a retrospective item.

5. There were no Declarations of Interest based on the Agenda of the meeting.

6. Questionnaire
a. Initial analysis of findings. Sue Gould has done a lot of the imputing of the paper questionnaires and is thanked for this. It is also appreciated that other team members have also helped with this task. A copy of the resume provided by SG is attached. A short discussion on this took place. Some 220 returned by meeting date.
 
b. Method of analysis.  See C below.

c. Splitting the tasks around the Team. It was decided that that each area would be analysed by each member for the area they covered with the Roads being taken by QM; Parking will still be RH’s. JW would take the raw Excel file and split into the areas for each of the members. Commentaries’ to be grouped
 
d. Pitfalls to avoid in the analysis- If anyone can remember anything about this please let me know.   

e. Questionnaire – Areas that were confusing to respondents – Should come out in the analysis but not many.

f. Offer by Richard MacNair to help with the analysis – Short discussion but all agreed would be useful and Richard to be approached to ask for his help.

7. Any Other Business: 
a. A comment on the relocation of the Bus Stop was discussed and whilst this is something which could feature in the plan it was considered as a point for the Parish Council to address because of the past history of this topic. MH to raise at next Parish Council meeting. (subject to family issues)
b. It was agreed to draw a line under the survey and close the questionnaire down. PS to ask Dave Payne to remove the last paragraph giving the opportunity to post forms to SG’s home. Post meeting note this was successfully achieved. 
c. It was agreed that Averill Hirst’s consultant can attend the next meeting as per other landowners.
d. MB informed the meeting that a full test of the PLP (Property Level Protection) would take place by the Environment Agency on the 3rd October 2016 to test the equipment supplied. 
 
8. The meeting closed around 8.45 pm.  The next meeting 6th October 2016, 7.00pm, in the VH Committee Room.  The Agenda will be focussed on ay analysis carried out and feedback from the Questionnaire, and next steps.
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